
 

 Submission 
No 114 

 
 
 
 

COMPANION ANIMAL BREEDING PRACTICES IN NEW 
SOUTH WALES 

 
 
 
 
Name:    Name Suppressed  

Date Received: 9/06/2015 

 
 
 
 





always valued and allows the family to stay shopping for longer. Without that, 
there could be a reduction in spend.

6. Breeders would be forced to expose themselves direct to the public or shut 
down. Exposing themselves leaves them vulnerable to attack from the 
activists, increasing the risk of theft, damage, abuse, etc. We operate in such 
a manner to protect breeders from excessive exposure – yet regulatory 
bodies (RSPCA, AWL, DPI) can obtain our breeders details simply.

7. Fewer ethical breeders would lead to a “black market” of pet production. 
Fewer good breeders would lead to higher costs for pets (supply vs 
demand), and sub-standard breeders would see this as an opportunity – so if 
you think it is hard to police sub-standard breeders now, how much more 
difficult do you think it will be when good breeders are forced to close?

8. Consumers would be uneducated as to where to look for a pet, and their 
choice would be limited. Good breeders have decent land size and 
infrastructure to cater to the pets needs, hence they are rarely in suburbia. 
Consumers would be forced to travel for lengthy periods of time out to 
breeders, yet very few breeders would have a selection of pets available so it 
would lead to decisions like “that one will do”. Would they really be getting 
the most suitable breed for them? If consumers did not want to travel, then 
they are forced to buy “online” which is a huge problem. These online traders 
are unregulated, and if they are not inspected, they can get away with very 
sub-standard practices indeed.

The benefit of having pets in our pet shops is that:

1. We selectively source our pets based on the quality of the breeder, the 
quality of the pet, and the supply/demand of that breed.

2. We are regulated by RSPCA, AWL, DPI, ACCC, Fair Trading NSW, and work 
to ethics and standards.

3. We are transparent and traceable. Any appropriate regulatory body can 
inspect our purchase history which contains the breeders identity, address 
and litter details for all our purchases.

4. We offer all clients a cooling-off period.
5. We offer vet support and a health guarantee.
6. We offer a 7 year re-homing policy.
7. All canines and felines are micro-chipped before sale to prevent dumpings.
8. We offer a desexing support program.
9. We focus through husbandry to give the pets the best start in life 

(parasite/disease control, food choices, etc).
10. Exposing young canines and felines to the public in a controlled manner 

allows them to become more socialised and this can lead to better pets.
11. We allow people the opportunity to choose. One breed may be a better 

match and through discussions, we can help clients with that decision 
making process. We are not after the quick sale – we want a valued client 
that extends beyond the life of the pet.

12.We expose Rescue pets in need of a new home to the greater public.

We support Rescue pets (we have re-homed over 220)  
 Our experience in doing so has taught us one 

thing: People who choose rescue are a different client than those choosing a 
particular breed. There is no ground to support the notion that one is a substitute for 
the other. Some families want/need a certain breed whereas others feel the need to 
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